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Dear Howe families, 

You are all invited to the Howe Montessori Holiday Concert! Our students 

have been working very hard in music class this year, and we’d like to 

show you what we can do. 

The concert will be held on: 

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. (report time – 5:40 p.m.) 

Students should report to their classroom by 5:40 p.m. where they will wait 

with their teacher until the concert begins. 

Students should wear their “holiday best” clothing. Red, green, black, or 

white would look great. Santa hats are ok too! Please, no jeans or 

sweatpants! 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Conway 

Music Teacher 


